Test Valley Borough Council - Licensing Sub-Committee - 8th June 2009

Dear Sir or Madam:

I am writing to you as [ have just found out about the application for a Entertainment and late night
drinking licence for gvents to be held in Rownhams House.

As residents who have lived in this area now for thirteen years and my house backs onto Rownhams

house, this would have a great affect on our lives,

We would suffer greatly from the noise, pollution, drunken people and crirae such as crime damage
To our properties and vehicles I know this would happen as [ work for Hampshire Constabulary and
know what people do when under the influence of drink.

The other concem that 1 have is the amount of vehicles that would be coming onto the estate, with

parking, banging car doors late at night.

So my busband and I appose this application

Mr and Mrs R.B.Catlaway
11 Broadbent Close
Rowmnhams

Sonthampton

SO168LQ

23% April 2009

Yours faithfully

§.J.Callaway

Ii.B.Ca]Iaway
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